
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 19, 2020 

 

 

To whom it may concern:  

 

Long Island Cares, Inc., The Harry Chapin Food Bank gratefully acknowledges receipt of a total of 112 pounds of 

food donated by United Asset Strategies through our 3rd Annual Adopt-a-Family program by adopting 8 families. 

 

Thank you for joining us in our mission to ensure that more Long Island children, families, and pets do not go hungry 

through our COVID-19 relief efforts.  In addition to distributing more than 7 million pounds of food to nearly 600 

member agencies, Long Island Cares seeks to heighten public awareness about hunger and provides skills training to 

foster self-sufficiency among the population that benefits from our services. 

 

Many times hunger and poverty are hard to see.  By outward appearances, we may not know a family is struggling or 

that a school age child does not have enough food at home.  People needing help are often filled with shame when 

they seek assistance and no matter how kind the food pantry worker may be, the worried parent keeps thinking, “I 

can’t feed my kids.” 

 

On behalf of all of the children and families served by Long Island Cares, I am truly grateful for your support.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

William E. Gonyou, M.S. 

Community Events and Food Drive Manager 


